
Graduate Studies Committee (GSC) – Senate Report 
2014-2015 Academic Year 

 
This is the fifth year that this Senate Committee has been in existence. It was chaired by 
Dean of Graduate Studies Mavis Reimer until December 31, and then by Michael 
Weinrath, Acting Dean of Graduate Studies beginning January 1 during the 2014-2015 
academic year.  Dr. Weinrath will Act as Dean until Dr. Reimer returns July 1st, 2015. 
 
Membership of the Committee 
The GSC includes representation from all graduate programs:  
 




